
  

  

 

The sad news that Golden Eagles member Captain Larry Lykins took his 

last flight West was provided today by Golden Eagles member Captain 

Bob Hulse. Bob`s email message is posted below.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Captain Lykins` family and 

wishes them peace and comfort at this difficult time. We also wish for 

Larry clear skies, smooth air and favorable winds on his last flight West. 

Godspeed on your final flight Captain Lykins, and Rest in peace. 

 

Additional information will be provided when it is received.  

 

Bob Hulse`s email notice: 

It is with a great deal of sadness that I report to you that Larry Lykins 

passed away on the 19th of January at 3 p.m. in Texas. He had been ill 

for some time with pancreatic cancer. He was a fine officer in the Navy 

and a very capable airline Captain with Continental airlines. He had been 



 

ill for some time. His wife and family were with him when he passed 

away. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Bob Hulse (good friend of Larrys) 

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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